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Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention (CDC)

Atlanta GA 30333

January 10, 2014

Colleen Lynn
DogsBite.org

PO Box 12443
Austin, Texas 78711

Dear Ms. Lynn:

This letter is in response to your Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Agency for Toxic
Substances and Disease Registry (CDC/ATSDR) Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of
December 11, 2013, pertaining to dog bite injuries and fatalities for the period of 2000 through 2012.

A search of our records failed to reveal any documents pertaining to your request.

While we believe that an adequate search of appropriate files was conducted for the records you
requested, you have the right to appeal this determination that no records exist which would be
responsive to your request. Should you wish to do S0, you must send your appeal within 30 days of the
date of this letter to the Director, News Division, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Public Affairs,
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Parklawn Building, Room 19-01, 5600 Fishers Lane,
Rockville, MD 20857. Please mark both your appeal letter and envelope “FOIA Appeal.”

Sincerely,

'u%‘ Ondiag “H%
Katherine Norris
CDC/ATSDR FOIA Officer
Office of the Chief Information Officer
(770) 488-6399
Fax: (404) 235-1852
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